
ARCHBISHOP ILSLEY CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

 Let Your Light Shine 
 

Proudly part of the 

St. Teresa of Calcutta 
Multi Academy Company 

Where to park for Archbishop Ilsley’s Open 

Evening (this is the entrance used for lettings). 

Hello Year 6!  We cannot wait to see you later on today (Thursday 25th September) 

for Open Evening. The evening begins at 17:00 and you can hear my presentation at 

17:30 or 18:30 in the school hall. See you later! Mr Clinton 

Instruction 1 – Head for the shop called Jefferies on the Shirley Road and drive 

up the alley way 

35-39 Shirley Rd, Birmingham B27 7XU 

 

Instruction 2 – Turn up the alley way to the side of Jefferies – you will see a 

sign for Archbishop Ilsley 
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Instruction 3 - Drive up the alley way 

 

Instruction 4 – Park on the playground.   

 

Instruction 5 - If you head to the entrance (called O’Donnell Hall) you will be 

greeted by lots of staff. 

 


